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Music Lesson Policy 
 
Thank you so much for encouraging your child to pursue private instruction with music. I’m very 
excited to work with your student and make music! Below are outlined my studio policies for 
teaching.  
 
Payment: 
Payment should be made ​before​ the lesson should begin each week. If you desire to pay 
upfront each month that is fine, but payment must be made before the lesson begins. 
Acceptable payment methods are cash and check.  
 
Rates are: 
 
30 min $20 
1 hr     $40 
 
Scheduling: 
The school year is a very busy time, so if a lesson needs to be rescheduled/cancelled it is 
recommended to find a solution a week in advance.  
There is a 24-hour cancellation/rescheduling policy in place. This will help me to plan my 
schedule.  
 
If 24 hours is not given, or the student simply does not show, the lesson will not be made up and 
the fee will still be paid.  
 
If my schedule necessitates that I need to reschedule a lesson, your convenience will be my top 
priority in rescheduling. 
 
Discontinuation of Study: 
If at any time you feel that you need to discontinue study for any reason, please try to provide 
me with at least two weeks’ notice so that I may prepare the student to move on or not have 
lessons. 
 
You have made a wonderful decision to invest in a musical education for your child. The 
benefits will enhance the quality of your child’s life for many years to come. Please let me know 
if there is anything I can do to make this experience more enjoyable or productive for your 
family.  
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